
 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                   28-06-2025 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

  This is for general information to all the students of FYUGP (B.A) 4th 

Semester that, they will have to attend the INTERNSHIP CLASSES in the 

month of July 2025, which is mandatory in the NEP curriculum. The Internship 

training will be conducted by the AMTRON Ltd. (A Govt. of Assam 

Enterprise) in the College Premises.  

 

   For this purpose, a Workshop will be conducted by the AMTRON Ltd. 

on 02-07-2025 at 10.00 A.M. in Hall No. 03. It is mandatory for all the students 

of FYUGP(B.A) 4th Semester to attend the Workshop, where the registration 

process will be completed. 
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